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Senator Siewert asked: 

 

Can you advise whether there is any issue with the people from Peel accessing Parenting 

Support given the lack of case workers in this area? 

 

 

 

Answer: 

 

This program is the responsibility of the Western Australian Government and detailed 

information can be obtained from the Western Australian Department for Child Protection.  

However, the Department of Families, Housing, Community Services and Indigenous Affairs 

has been advised by the Western Australian Department for Child Protection that there are no 

issues with people accessing Parenting Support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


